


Ripon staff members Tyfani Mathewson, Todd Machmueller, Jes Radant and Patrick Krause WON
the Safety Room Team Challenge at the Custodial & Maintenance Conference. They were

challenged to identify and explain how to resolve hazards the hosting school staged. The safety
concerns ranged from open paper cutters to spilled chemicals, and this group identified and

resolved all the hazards in the fastest time. The annual conference with the Wisconsin Associate
of School Business Officials (WASBO) features practical, hands-on knowledge that school

personnel can implement in their districts. Congratulations to our winning team!



FBLA Nationals were in Orlando, Florida this summer! Mrs. Schmidt and Mrs. Esala along with 5
qualifying FBLA students enjoyed this amazing experience. When students were not competing,

their daily schedule was packed with sightseeing and activities, including a trip to Disney's Animal
Kingdom, where they ate at The Rainforest Cafe and their favorite, was a meal at Medieval Times.

RHS students who built the DaVinci Flyer were invited by the EAA Vintage Aircraft Association
to showcase their work. They spent the day at the Association's new Youth Aviation Center

presenting the flyer and answering questions to EAA Air Venture attendees.



The 2024-25 FFA Officers attended a retreat in Door County, where they stayed at Rustic Timbers
Campground. Officers spent a couple days learning how to work together as a team. They created
the budget for the year as well. The Officer Team had several team bonding activities throughout

their time there, including an Escape Room. They enjoyed a campfire at night and had a great time!

The fall sports at RHS are in full swing. The RHS halls are filled with members of the
Cheer, Cross Country, Girls Tennis, Football, and Volleyball teams.
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